Town of Stevensville Committee of the Whole Minutes Thursday, February 16th, 2017 7:00 p.m.

Council for the Town of Stevensville along with Mayor Crews came together at Council Chambers for a Committee of the Whole meeting. Mayor Crews called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Roll call was taken and Councilpersons Barker, Floyd and Michalson were all present. Councilmember Holcomb was absent as previously excused.

Council held discussion regarding:

1. Personnel Policy for the Town of Stevensville

Mayor Crews informed Council he has adapted MMIA's new recommended draft personnel policy to the Town's Policy. The draft policy has been given to the Town's Attorney for review and will be given to MMIA for review by March 3rd. The policy will be brought back to the Council for final approval.

Mayor and Council then reviewed the draft Personnel Policy.

Mayor also informed Council that once Council approves the final policy, all employees will be required to attend training and sign that they have reviewed the policy. Councilmembers and Town volunteers will be required to do the same.

Councilmember Michalson made a motion to adjourn. Councilmember Barker seconded the motion and all voted "aye".

Meeting adjourned at approximately 8:45 p.m.

APPROVE:

Jim Crews, Mayor

ATTEST:

Stacy Bartlett, Town Clerk